Adnan Gutub

From: <aiccsa09tpc-chairs@iro.umontreal.ca>

To: "Fahd Al-Haidari" <fahdhyd@kfupm.edu.sa>

Cc: "Adnan Gutub" <gutub@kfupm.edu.sa>; "Khalid Al-Kahsah" <Kahsah@kfupm.edu.sa>;
"Jameel Hamodi" <Hamodi@kfupm.edu.sa>; <aiccsa09tpc-chairs@iro.umontreal.ca>

Sent: Tuesday, December 30, 2008 4:30 AM

Subject:  [AICCSA-09] Your paper #1569160463 has been accepted

Dear Mr. Fahd Al-Haidari:

On behalf of the General Chairs and Organizers of AICCSA 2009, we are pleased to inform you that
your paper #1569160463 ('Improving Security and Capacity for Arabic Text Steganography Using
'Kashida' Extensions'’) has been accepted.

Your paper has been accepted as a short paper. Short papers are limited to four (4) double- column
pages, and up to two (2) extra pages can be allowed at an extra charge of US$ 100/page.

The reviews are shown below, and can also be found at http://edas.info/showPaper.php?
m=1569160463, using your EDAS user name fahdhyd@kfupm.edu.sa.

To guarantee that your paper will be published in the proceedings, please carefully read and follow
the instructions below:

1. Please revise your paper according to the feedback provided by the reviewers.

2. At least one author must be registered for the conference at the AUTHOR rate by February 5,
2009. One registration covers up to 2 papers of any type. Registration instructions are available on
the AICCSA-09 web site. Papers that are not covered by registration fee will not be included in the
program and conference proceedings.

3. The final paper must be formatted according to the IEEE formatting guidelines, converted to PDF
using IEEE PDF eXpress, and then up-loaded through EDAS. The user pdf eXpress user ID for the
conference will be posted on the web site very soon.

For detailed instructions see: http://congreso.us.es/aiccsa2009/authorfinalinstructions.html.

In case you need an official invitation letter, or other documents, please contact Mohsine Eleuldj at:
(eleuldj@emi.ac.ma).

Hotel info will be posted on the web very soon. We encourage you to make early reservation. In
order to check the scheduling of your paper, please keep visiting the web site of the conference
periodically.

Congratulations, and we look forward to seeing you in Rabat at AICCSA 2009.

El Mostapha Aboulhamid & Jose Luis Sevillano -

AICCSA 2009 TPC Chairs -

The 7th ACS/IEEE International Conference on Computer Systems and Applications -
http://www.congreso.us.es/aiccsa2009/ -

Rabat, Morocco. May 10-13, 2009

> *** Relevance and Timeliness: Appropriateness for the scope of the symposium
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